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Sent via email and Electronic Return Receipt

November 8, 2017

Eric Martuscelli

Vice President - Operations
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation
8113 W Grandridge Blvd
Kennewiek, WA 99336

RE: 2017 Natural Gas Standard Inspection - Cascade Natural Gas Corporation
Transmission Unit (Insp. No. 6778)

Dear Mr. Martuscelli:

Staff from the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (staff) conducted a Standard
inspection on October 10-11, of Cascade Natural Gas Corporation's (CNGC) Transmission Unit.
The inspection consisted of a comprehensive records and field review.

There were no apparent violations, as a result of the inspection, therefore this inspection will he
closed as November 8.

Staff thanks CNGC's personnel for their professionalismand cooperationduring this inspection.

If you have any questions, or ifwe may be of any assistance, please contact Anthony Dorrough
at (360) 664-1318.

Pipeline Safety Director

ee: Mike Eutsey, Director, Operations Services, CNGC
Jeremy Ogden, Director, Engineering Services, CNGC
Ryan Privratsky, Director, System Integrity, Integrity Mgmt., CNGC
Chris Grissom, Manager, Standards and Compliance, CNGC
Sarah Yolk, Pipeline Safety Specialist, CNGC

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.


